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GRANTS ACCEPTED, FACULTY MEMBER APPOINTED AT NOVEMBER BOARD MEETING

In actions taken by the Michigan State University Board of Trustees last week,
several Oakland University items were presented and approved. Included in the
gifts and grants accepted for the University were three major grants totaling
$329,035. The largest of two grants for student aid was one in the amount of
$225,244 from the Department of Health, Education, and Welfare for the NDEA Loan
Program. A second award from the HEW of $81,700 was accepted for Education
Opportunity Grants for needy students. The third was in the amount of $22,091
from the Royal Oak City Schools for continued support of the reading and study
improvement program, under the direction of Harry Hahn, professor of educatiom.

In other board action, George F. Feeman, member of the faculty of Williams College,
was appointed professor of mathematics. Feeman earned his bachelor's degree from
Muhlenberg College and his master's and doctorate from Lehigh University.

The Board did not take action on the proposed $2.4 million remodeling and expansion
of the Oakland Center. Tt is expected that the project will come before the
December meeting of the Trustees.

0C AND LIBRARY HOURS Because of the Thanksgiving vacation, hours for the

Oakland Center and Kresge Library will be as follows:
The Oakland Center will be closed Thursday through Saturday, returning to regular
hours on Sunday. The Cafeterias, Oakland Room, Book Center, Scholar Shop, Pickwick
Room, Off Campus will be closed through Sunday. The Grill will be open from 7 a.m.
to 7 p.m. Wednesday and 9:30 a.m. to 11:45 p.m. Sunday. The Library will close at
5 p.m. Wednesday, closed Thursday, and open from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. on Friday and
Saturday.

MEM FORUM SCHEDULED A meeting of the Michigan Electron Microscope Forum will

be held in Room 190, Science Building, at 7:30 p.m. on
Wednesday, December 4. According to Nalin J. Unakar, assistant professor of biology,
all interested persons are invited to attend. Call Professor Unakar at ext. 2367
for further information.

RITES FOR CHILEAN PAPER

Luis Vargas, assistant professor of spanish, is a correspondent for El Mercurio,
leading newspaper in Chile. An October 23 article by Vargas on connoisseurship,
"Linaje de lo recien hecho', was his sixteenth carried in the Santiago paper this year.



LINGUISTS PUBLILISH An article by Maurice J. Beznos, instructor in French,
was published recently in the Ohio University Review.
Its title is "Aspects of Time According to the Theories of Relativity in Marcel
Proust's A la Recherche du temps perdu: A Study of the Similitudes in Conceptual
Limits", Dmytro IJEWllW who will join the Department of Modern Languages and
Literatures next fall, has published an article entitled, "The Teaching of Russian
by the Audio-Lingual Method: Achievements and Shortcomings', in the Canadian
Slavonic Papers.

FREE HOUSING OFFER An area couple has contacted the University indicating
that they would like to locate a young married couple

to live in an attractive second house on their place. They would like to make an

arrangement whereby the wife would provide domestic assistance in exchange for

free housing and probably some compensation. If you know of any students who

might be interested, please have them contact Troy Crowder, assistant to the

chancellor.

CALENDAR
Monday 8:15 p.m. Movie, "World of Apu', St. John Fisher Chapel
November 25
Tuesday 3:30 p.m. Engineering seminar, Dr. John Hancock speaking on
November 26 '""New Horizons in Communications Theory', 203 Dodge

Hall (refreshments precede lecture)

Thursday Thanksgiving Day--UNIVERSITY CLOSED
November 28
8:15 p.m. Meadow Brook Theatre, "The Magistrate"
Friday UNIVERSITY CLOSED
November 29
2:00 p.m. Meadow Brook Theatre, "The Magistrate"
815 pim. Meadow Brook Theatre, '""The Magistrate!
Saturday gl 5epi, Meadow Brook Theatre, "The Magistrate"
November 30
Sunday 6:30 p.m. Meadow Brook Theatre, "The Magistrate"
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